
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Parent’s Curriculum Overview 
Key Stage 1 Summer 2 2024 

P.E. 
 

We will be continuing to focus on 
striking and fielding in Games so that 
the children can play Kwik Cricket with 
their classes. 
We will also be doing some 
Gymnastic lessons, where the 
children will be using their skills on the 
large apparatus. 

Geography 
 

This half term we will be 
learning about the seven 
continents and five oceans are 
in the world. We will be 
learning where they are on a 
map, what the weather is like 
there and the different animals 
that live there.  

Art and design 
 

The children will be learning about 
the artist Michelle Reader. She 
makes animals from recycled 
materials. We will be visiting her at 
her Gallery and then the children 
will be then making their own 
ocean animal made out of recycled 
objects. 
 

Science 
 

Our focus this half term is 
Animals including 
Humans.  
The children will be learning 
how to sort and group 
different types of animals. 
They will also be learning 
about the life cycle of a frog.  

Computing 
 

In computing this half term, the 
Year 1 children will be learning 
how to use the Scratch Junior 
programme to program different 
characters. 
 
The Year 2 children will also be 
using Scratch Junior to create a 
quiz about Ocean animals. 

RHE through JIGSAW 
 
We will be following the topic 
“Changing me”. 
The children will be talking about 
how people’s life changes as they 
get older.  
 
They will be discussing their 
feelings around moving classes or 
schools. 
 

 

Music 
 

The children will be following the 
Reflect, Rewind and Replay unit 
of the Charanga Music scheme. 
They will be listening and 
appraising different music. Then 
they will be learning how to sing 
different songs and accompany 
them with instruments. Finally, they 
will be performing to others. 
 

RE 
  

We will be focusing on the topic 
of “Story” 
The children will be listening to 
stories from Christianity and 
Judaism and then talking about 
their meanings.  
They will be then recording them 
as a story map or a comic strip 
for other children to read. 
 
 
 

English 
 

We shall be using the texts: -The Snail 
and the Whale and Tiddler. 
All children will have Handwriting, 
Grammar and Spelling lessons 
throughout the week. 
In shared reading, the teachers will be 
focusing on Fiction and Non-Fiction 
texts about ocean animals and 
pollution. 

Maths 
 

The children will be having Maths 
lessons every day focused on: -  
 
Yr1- Fractions, Shape, Multiplication 
and Division 
 
Yr2-Statistics, Position and Direction 
and Addition and Subtraction. 

 

Over and Under the Ocean 
 

 


